UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE

LAWRENCE
OFFICE OF THE DEAN January 15, 1946

To the Members of the Faeulty
dchool of Engineering & Architecture

Dear Colleague;

There will be a meeting of the Faculty of
the School of Engineering and Architecture at 4.:30
Fridey, January 18, 1946 in Room 109, Marvin Hall.

Cordially yours,

Qs QQM

J» O, Jones, Acting Dean
School of Engineering
and Architecture
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